
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Friday 17th June 2022 

 

Dear Parents,  

I hope you have all been enjoying the sunshine.  

Yesterday we sent parents emails about scarlet fever and diarrhoea and vomiting. If you haven’t read 

these, please do access them as they have important information about the high level of cases within 

Telford and Wrekin at the moment.  

Year 1 children have been completing their phonics check this week and Year 4 children have completing 

their multiplication tables check. Those are all complete now. A big well done to all of Year 1 and Year 4 

because they’ve approached these tests with a super attitude.  

It has been a great privilege to give out 30 Principal’s awards this week, which have been awarded to very 

well deserving pupils across school. Congratulations and well done to all of them.  

There are lots of photos on Twitter of some of the things we have been doing in school this week.  

I hope you all have a great weekend. 

Best wishes, 

Mark Davis 

Principal  

 

 

UPADTES AND INFORMATION 

Year 2 Trip 

On Wednesday this week Year 2 went to Preston Montford to undertake a Geography adventure with 

Barnaby Bear. They started the day by using a map of the site and their compass point knowledge to plan 

their route to their first activity.  
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They used a weather station to take readings of the amount of rainfall (luckily none), temperature, wind 

speed using an anemometer, ground temperature with a thermometer in the ground and using a mirror to 

calculate the fraction of the sky covered in clouds. 

   



   

        

They used a variety of different equipment to hunt for insects in different types of microhabitats.  

   

 

    



   

In the afternoon they went into the woods and worked as a team to build Barnaby shelters and then 

played leaf bingo trying to identify the trees in the area using their leaves and an identification guide. They 

then made bark rubbings of the different tress. Recording all their results in their own explorer journals. 

They all had a great time and learnt lots. 

   

 

   

   



 

   

HOUSE POINT TOTALS! 

Haughmond 

850 

Stiperstones 

988 

Caer Caradoc 

909 

Wrekin 

939 
 

LUNCHTIME VIPs! 

Lily-Mae For always following instructions and using 

perfect manners at lunchtime! 

Saffy For showing kindness towards her friends at 

lunchtime and following instructions 

perfectly.  

Reuben For always doing the right thing. 

Hargun For being a good friend and helping when 

someone is hurt. 

Jessica For being an amazing friend to a new 

student! 

Jacob D For playing nicely and using his manners. 

Maria For using impeccable manners at lunchtime! 



Bobby For helping Mrs Morgan at lunchtime- thank 

you! 

Max For using lovely manners and being a good 

role model for his peers.  

Stefan For being very kind to staff at lunchtime. 

Olivia M For following instructions perfectly at 

lunchtime. 

Nathaniel T For excellent behaviour and for being a good 

friend at lunchtime. 

Maryam For showing lovely manners and playing 

nicely at lunchtime. 

 

 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 

 

 

 

Date Event 

Tuesday 28th June Year 1 visit to Wrekin Forest School  

Tuesday 28th June Year 3 visit to Festival of Countryside Learning  

Wednesday 29th June St Peter’s Day celebrations – pupils only 

Thursday 30th June Year 2 visit to a Mosque  

Thursday 30th June  Reception & KS1 Sports Day 1:30 – 3:15pm 

Friday 1st July KS2 Sports Day 1:30 – 3:15pm 

Thursday 14th July Year 4 Squirrel School 

Tuesday 19th July Year 6 Leavers workshops in school – pupils only 

Wednesday 20th July Year 6 Leavers Church Service  

Thursday 21st July Year 6 Leavers event in school  

Friday 22nd July Year 6 visit to Arthog Outreach Centre  

Friday 22nd July End of Summer term 


